
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 May 2006 

4. RESIDENTS’ GROUPS 
 
 Time is allocated at Board meetings for representatives of residents’ groups to address the Board on 

local matters. 
 
 Axel Wilke, representing the MOA Neighbourhood Committee, gave a presentation seeking Board 

support for the development of a policy that prevented commuters taking up all available kerbside 
spaces in residential streets. 

 
 In an extensive presentation, Mr Wilke noted that the Council’s (June 2003) Parking Strategy Policy 

listed “commuter parking” as the lowest priority for residential parking, and stated that inner-city 
streets, and those around schools, malls, university, were too often subject to all-day parking at the 
expense of residential demands. 

 
 Mr Wilke suggested that the Council could follow the Wellington City Council’s policy, which has been 

operating for the past 15 years. 
 
 The Board decided to seek information from the Transport and City Streets Unit on the issues of 

residential parking raised by Mr Wilke. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


